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I-94 – Grant Marsh Bridge (Bismarck-Mandan) Multiple Vehicle Crash 

 
 

NARRATIVE:  
July 26th, 2020 at approximately 4:00 pm (central time): 
 
A 3-vehicle crash occurred on the eastbound roadway of I-94 on the Grant Marsh Bridge 
between Mandan, ND and Bismarck, ND.  Eastbound traffic was blocked and diverted to 
Bismarck Expressway for approximately 1 hour.  Multiple vehicle occupants were transported 
for injuries sustained in the crash.  The eastbound roadway has been cleared and is now open.  
A more detailed media release will be sent later today (07/26/20). 
 
This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Ryan Duletski 701-328-2467                                                                                                                                                  
rduletsk@nd.gov  

     
 


